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Change to the timings at the end of the day 

 
 

17th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that in response to the Government’s Education White Paper of March 
2022 that all schools are required to ensure, by September 2023 that all children from Reception 
to Year 6 have 32.5 hours per full week of term time in school. 
 
In order to comply with this, we have made the decision to increase the length of the school day 
for all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 by 5 minutes. This means that all children from 
Reception to Year 6 will now be collected at 3.10pm. This will take effect on Monday 31st October 
when we return after the half term. 
 
We do appreciate that if you have more than one child to collect there might be a slight delay in 
collecting your child and in preparation for this all staff have been informed. 
 
Please note there is no change required to the timings of the day in Nursery. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Nicola Kelly 
Headteacher 
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